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R8 Hearing Clerk

From: Brookins, Rachel
Sent: Friday, June 20, 2025 12:29 PM
To: 'Mayor'
Cc: R8 Hearing Clerk; 'Justin Latham'; 'Ashley Stegeman'; Hendon2, Keenan; 

adam.keifenheim; Kim Parker; Sara Budge; markp; Tyrel Owens; 'Clay Vanhouten'; Lewis, 
Dennis; teri.bowers@lincolncountywy.gov; tocpw@allwest.net; tocclerk@allwest.net; 
bjordan@forsgren.com

Subject: FW: Closure of Administrative Order – Town of Cokeville PWS#WY5600015, Docket No. 
SDWA-08-2024-0009, Lincoln County

Mayor Thompson,  
 
The EPA has decided to close the Administrative Order (Order) regarding the public water system specified in 
the subject line. The EPA has reviewed compliance information submitted for the system and has decided not 
to pursue any further enforcement action regarding the violations described in the Order. The Order is hereby 
closed. 
 
Please be aware that you are still required to comply with the National Primary Drinking Water Regulations 
(drinking water regulations), 40 C.F.R. part 141. Violation of the drinking water regulations may result in a 
court-imposed injunction and/or penalties.  
  
Thank you for resolving these issues. If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me. 
  
Rachel Brookins, P.E. 
EPA Region 8 | ECAD | SDWA Enforcement Unit 
303.312.6509 | Brookins.Rachel@epa.gov 
 


